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if Institutional Research & Planning could administer the survey. A subcommittee of the UCT 
will develop the survey questions. 
 
Future UCT Projects 
 
Committee members agreed that students’ well-being during Covid is a critical topic, and 
dovetails with student formation. The coming weeks and months will be a good time to take the 
pulse of both undergraduate and graduate students. The UCT will work on designing a project to 
check in with students at the next meeting. 
 
 
 


